
Why burden Oregon citizens with yet more legislation that will increase cost to taxpayers and drive 
industry, the economic engine of the state, out?  We already have one of our the lowest CO2 emissions of 
any state in the US!  Cap and trade legislation and Kate Brown’s “legacy” will come at the expense of 
taxpayers!  
 


